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Thank you for your partnership! 

We appreciate the partnerships we have made over the years, especially with the 

skilled nursing facilities. Partnering with local skilled nursing facilities helps connect 

our patients with the highest quality care. Our partnerships are with facilities who 

have the best quality outcomes, good CMS star ratings, and positive patient 

reviews. We want the best for our patients so we only partner with the best.  

 

When KentuckyOne Health Partners (KHP) patients are discharged home from 

your facility, rest assured that an outpatient care coordinator will do a post 

discharge follow up call. This call can help address many of the issues that patients 

face in the transition back to home such as medication concerns, physician follow 

up, transportation, and help at home. Patients occasionally overestimate their 

abilities to manage things at home, but with a post discharge follow up call, 

intervention can be made timely and prevent hospital readmission or other adverse 

events to the patient. 

  

NextGen 3 Day Waiver Reminders: 

• Email KHP when you have a referral that needs to use the waiver at  

KHP_Nextgenwaiverlou@kentuckyonehealth.org. 

• CMS requires certain information on NextGen waiver patients. See attachment 

for requirements.  

• We plan to introduce the NextGen waiver to our KentuckyOne Health Primary 

Care offices soon which may bring additional referrals.  

 

Did you know? 

KHP is the state’s largest and most successful accountable care organization. We 

have recently achieved Elite 5-Star status from CAPG, the nation’s leading 

professional association for accountable physician groups. KHP is one of only 87 

organizations nationally to achieve the coveted Elite honor in 2017. This 

recognition, along with recent qualification as an Advanced Alternative Payment 

Model (Advanced APM), comes as the organization is celebrating its 5th 

anniversary. 

 

For more information, call KHP at 

1.877.543.5768 or visit our website at 

KentuckyOneHealthPartners.org. 
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